
Williamsburg Township Board of Trustees Minutes 
February 23, 2010 

 
 
The Williamsburg Township Board of Trustees met on Tuesday February 23, 2010 for a special meeting.  Chairman Bainum 
called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM, and all joined in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Guy Bainum, Bari Henning 
and Gary Jordan answered the roll call.  Also present was Fiscal Officer, Gregory W. Carson, Paul Amiott, Keith Paton and 
Randy Gadzinski. 
 
Mr. Henning motioned to go into executive session at approximately 6:03 p.m. to discuss personnel matters in regards to 
hiring a new fire chief.  Mr. Jordan second.  All yeas. 
 
Mr. Jordan motioned to come out of executive session at approximately 8:55.  Mr. Henning second.  All yeas. 
 
Mr. Henning motioned to adjourn at approximately 8:57 p.m.  Mr. Jordan second.  All yeas. 
 
 
 
 

___________________________________  ___________________________________ 
Fiscal Officer     Chairman 

    


